
BOARD PACKET 
 
 
 

Executive Director Steve Currie from the Michigan Association of Counties will address the board via 
Zoom. 
 
Karin Cooper will address the board regarding a possible location for a future possible Jail and County 
building complex located on Sharon Avenue. 
 
The Old Transfer Station located in downtown Houghton and just off of Sharon Avenue will be sold to 
the highest bidder.  The site will be sold “as is”, and it will be sold with all buildings and just over ½ acre 
of land.  The sealed bids will be opened by the board to make the sale.  This land was advertised to be 
sold several times in the Daily Mining Gazette. 
 
The Current Transfer Station located up in Atlantic Mine has recently passed its compliance review with 
the USDA and Rural Development.  This review must be completed every three years, so the next time 
for this would be in 2024.  A letter from the Rural Development Area Director will be shared, and also 
as we often do a tonnage report update will be shared with the start of 2021 numbers. 
 
The Dominion Voting Machines and the November election will be discussed. 
 
The County Clerk will be asking to travel to Marquette to attend the Michigan County Clerks 
Association meeting for District 1.  This meeting will take place on March 26, 2021. 
 
Appropriations requests will be reviewed for adoption for Copper Country Mental Health, WUPPDR, 
and the UP Resource and Development Council. 


